
 
 

 

 

 

March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 GCSE English Literature and Language Revision Guides 
 
We are writing to you concerning the AQA GCSE English Language and Literature examination course that 
your child is currently following and in particular about an opportunity regarding revision material for the 
upcoming English summer mock exams. 
 
The summer mock exam for English will consist of: 
 

One English Language paper  One English Literature paper  

Non fiction reading and writing Modern text question (either Lord of the Flies or 
An Inspector Calls  

 
We have revision guides available for all components of the English Language and Literature exams, these 
include: 

 Both Language papers, comprising of a revision guide and workbook which can be purchased 
separately 

 Modern Text (either An Inspector Calls or Lord of the Flies) 

 Shakespeare (Macbeth) 

 19th Century text (A Christmas Carol) 

 Anthology Poetry (Power & Conflict) 

 Unseen Poetry 
 
The English faculty keeps records of which modern text your child is studying so there is no need to specify 
at this stage. 
 
To maximise the impact of the revision guides and bearing in mind the upcoming summer mock exams, it is 
necessary to order guides as soon as possible. We will order guides in bulk and pass these out as soon as the 
order is placed. Purchasing guides for all components of the course is advised as they can be used to support 
students alongside lessons. Students can use these guides to consolidate learning and ultimately improve 
their understanding of the exam topics.  
 
We are able to offer all guides at a cost £2.85. Payment for the guides can be made online at 
www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool. There is a £5.00 minimum spend limit on Scopay which means an 
additional £2.15 will be needed to allow the transaction to work. The easiest way to resolve this is to deposit 
the additional money into student lunch funds. Alternatively, you can make a payment in cash and students 
can hand it in to the finance office directly.  
 
Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay 
for the full cost of the guides. All you need to do is tick the consent box on Scopay. If, however, you would 
like to make a contribution towards a guide there is also facility to make payment.   

http://www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool


 
We thank you for your support with your child’s English GCSE. If you have any further queries, please contact 
either of us zangella@sackvilleschool.org.uk or chalford@sackvilleschool.org.uk or the Curriculum Team 
Leader for English jgrimes@sackvilleschool.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Z Angella and Ms C Halford  
Leader of KS4 English 
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